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U.S. Dept of Agriculture Partners with Dexter
Schools to Provide Free Meals
JUNE 02ND 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

U.S. Dept of Agriculture Partners with Dexter Schools to Provide Free Meals

Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local organizations like
Dexter R-XI School District to provide free meals to children when school is out for the
summer.

Any child between the ages of 1 - 18 may eat free during the Summer School Program
dates of June 1st - June 28th.

Breakfast will be served between 7:15 a.m - 8:00 a.m. and lunch will be served 10:50 a.m.
- 12:15 p.m. Monday through Friday at Central Elementary, Southwest Elementary and
Dexter High School.

In accordance with Federal Civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA),
its agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering
USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin,
sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program
or activity conducted or funded by USDA.
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